
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Monday, December 31, 2007 05:43 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Happy New Year!

12/31/2007

  

Roger Lang has just added our last Seller page update for 2007 ; on-line now. 

So it just remains to wish you a Happy New Year and great things for 2008, and to say thank you for being our customer in 2007.  

We will be back very soon with new Auctions, Sellers and Seller pages.  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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